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Attn: Queensland Parliament’s Health, Communities, Disability Services & Domestic and Family Violence Prevention
Committee

Re: COVID-19 Inquiry submission to the committee’s inquiry into the Queensland Government’s health response to
COVID-19.

Dear Committee,
Thank you for taking the time to receive the views of our family & cohort.

e The original plan was to flatten the curve, this has well & truly been achieved, not eliminating the virus & annihilating
businesses. Let people get back to work.

e Someone needs to get the hook out & pull Dr TV off the stage in Qld, she's enjoying it way too much.

e & to try to stop the Warbirds Group fly over for ANZAC Day by the Hurricane & Spitfire to honour veterans was
disrespectful to veterans, unnecessary & miserable for the community, especially given people could not attend an
ANZAC Day Parade this year.

Yours sincerely,

Desiree Lyall MRACI cChem
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